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El Dorado County Library
South Lake Tahoe

1000 Rufus Allen Bivd.

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Dear Friends,
Enclosed is a grant for 2018 support of the South Lake Tahoe Library.

This $156,882.20 grant is made possible through the generosity of the advisors
of the Jean T. and Stephen D. Myers Endowment Fund at the El Dorado
Community Foundation. The annual grant amount will be determined
according to El Dorado Community Foundation protocols.

These funds are being released for the primary purpose of expanding the hours
of the South Lake Tahoe Library, and to augment library community programs
and internal modifications.

Please note that the donors have made the grant conditional on the County of El
Dorado not modifying or reducing the county funding allocation because of this
grant.

The El Dorado Community Foundation would like to request a partial accounting
of the utilization of these funds prior to February 15, 2019, and a final accounting
report by August 15, 2019.

We remain your committed partner

With Kindest Regards,

—

y
Executive Director
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